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TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

Kensington Town Hall 

95 Amesbury Road 

Kensington, NH 03833 

Saturday 

March 30, 2019 

3:30pm 

  Meeting Minutes- Approved 4/1/19 

 

 

 

In Attendance: Dave Buxton, Vanessa Rozier, Peter Graves 

 

Dave Buxton, Vanessa Rozier and Peter Graves were the only individuals to show at the Town 

Hall for the 3:30 road inspection.  The group was led by Dave Buxton who provided 

transportation to tour the current condition of roads in Kensington.  A brief history of 

technologies used in the repair of various roads provided by Dave.  This information will 

provide a good basis for comparison of competitive bids.    

 

It was concluded that a multi-year road improvement project plan is needed, despite the issue of 

funding based upon warrant article approval, and that Dave is to draft a scope of work which 

shall then be reviewed by the Board and then open to vendor bidding. 

 

Ride along was concluded at 5:30. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Peter Graves 


